
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
14 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers of Koorie Students,  
 
We are inviting your child/children to participate in a Koorie Student Conversation 
session being held on each campus of Greater Shepparton Secondary College.  
 
These conversations will be conducted by LAECG & VAEAI Marrung Facilitators, two 
Koorie Elders, Koorie Education Support Officers and the Koorie Educators working in 
the college.  
 
The purpose of these conversations is to allow students to openly discuss the 
following topics in a culturally safe and supportive environment: 

• Racism (What is it?) 
• Respect 
• Cultural Safety 
• Attendance 
• Rules & Responsibilities 
• Student Feedback  

o Issues 
o Concerns 
o Strategies 

These conversations will be conducted at: 
• Mooroopna Campus  Monday 17 May from 9:00am to 11:20am 
• Wanganui Campus Tuesday 18 May from 9:00am to 11:20am 
• McGuire Campus Wednesday 19 May from 9:00am to 11:20am 

 
If you do not want your child/children to participate in these conversations, please 
phone your child/children’s campus by Monday morning 17 May. 
 
Wanganui Campus: 5820 9920 
McGuire Campus: 5858 9800  
Mooroopna Campus: 480 45605 or 5825 2344 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Merle Miller and Nicole Atkinson 
 


